

Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

CNU's 7th Annual Food for Thought Campaign

1 message

Announcement-Do Not Reply

Mon, Oct 6, 2014 at 1:41

<announcement@cnu.edu>

PM

To: faculty <faculty@cnu.edu>, employees <employees@cnu.edu>

Dear Colleagues,

The CNU Food for Thought campaign has just begun! Food for Thought is an opportunity for our entire campus to come together, consider the weight of hunger in our local community and provide significant relief through a combined campus contribution. Now is the perfect time to sign up your department, center or office to compete in the Weight of Hunger Challenge, which will culminate with a weigh-in during the Food for Thought finale on Friday, November 14, from 11 a.m.-3 p.m. in Trible Plaza.

Let's see who can add the most "weight" to the Foodbank of the Virginia Peninsula this fall. Visit engage.cnu.edu to learn more and sign up!